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GRAND KNIGHT’S COLUMN 
By Bill Nahorn III 

My dear Brother Knights, 

I pray that all of you had a 
very Blest Christmas and 
enjoyed the time our Lord 
gave you to spend with your 
family, relatives and friends.  
This is a wonderful time of the 

year to be close to our families and renew our past 
friendships.  And may our Lord bless you for all the 
kindnesses you have shown to our less fortunate 
during the past year. 

I’d like to wish all of my Brothers and their family a very 
Happy Prosperous New Year.  May this be our best 
year. While making your resolutions for the year, 
remember our Blessed Mother Mary.  Let us resolve to 
say our rosary more often and offer it up for world 
peace. 

Brothers we need your help in buying tickets or selling 
them for our Crab Dinner January 14th.  Time is 
running out and we have tickets available.  See 
information elsewhere in the bulletin. 

My goal was to have around 75% of our membership 
receiving our monthly newsletter via e-mail by the end 
of the year.  We converted around 55% and working on 
the task.  I would like your help to reduce this 
unneeded expense.  If you are still receiving our 
bulletin via the USPS, would you contact me and leave 
your e-mail with me?  Thank you.  With your help we 
will be able to save trees, ink, man hours and over 
$100.00 a month. 

See all of you January 11th for our first meeting of the 
New Year. 

Vivat Jesus 

GK Bill Nahorn III 

 
Please contact Brother Dennis Raio, at 
(209) 609-3600 to volunteer to help.  Help is needed 
for preparing the salads, bread, and pasta, cleaning up 
the kitchen, setting up and tearing down the dining 
room.  In addition to Dennis, you can also purchase 
tickets from Emanuel Ponte, at (209) 986-4658. 

SAN FRANCISCO WALK FOR LIFE BUS 
Partially sponsored by the Knights of Columbus, the 
bus to the Walk for Life in San Francisco will be leaving 
Presentation Church on Saturday, January 21, 2017 
at 7:00 AM, and returning to Presentation around 5:30 
PM.  Tickets for the bus will be on sale after masses on 
January 7 & 8 and January 14 & 15.  The cost is 
$20.00 for an adult and $10.00 for a child.  For more 



information, please contact Kathy Chinchiolo at 
(209) 477-2470, or email her at 
kathychinch@me.com. 

DECEMBER PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

  

  

 

  
Attendance was good at the December 4th Pancake 
Breakfast despite a cold early winter morning.  Led by 
Brother Peter McCormick, the following brother Knights 
lent a hand in preparing and serving the breakfast: 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO TOWN 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Edward Garcia 1/2 
Augustine Zapata 1/3 
Patrick F Koenig 1/4 
David H Naumann 1/4 
Dr. Harold E Hand Jr. 1/6 
Daniel G Bonnet 1/7 
Bryant G Lucot 1/8 

Chuck D Gruber 1/14 
Lewis A Gotico 1/15 
Ernest C Phillips 1/16 
Jorge R Benuto 1/17 
Jack G Jacobs 1/17 
Mario S Eguiluz 1/19 
Randy E Burns 1/24 
Joseph P Mingram 1/26 
José M Garcia 1/27 

 

WHEN LIFE BEGINS… 
There was a Catholic priest, a Protestant minister, and 
a Jewish rabbi at a discussion group.  A question was 
posed to them:  “When does life begin?”  The Catholic 
priest rose and proclaimed, “Life begins at the moment 
of conception!”, and sat down.  The Protestant minister 
stood up and stated, “Life begins when the baby is 
born!”, and sat down.  The Jewish rabbi thought for a 
couple of minutes.  Remaining seated he stroked his 
beard twice, and said, “Life begins when the kids leave 
home and the dog dies!” 
—Fr. Desmond McGlade, C.S.Sp. (Spiritans, formerly 
known as the Holy Ghost Fathers) – deceased. 
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OFFICERS for Columbian Year 2016–2017: 

Grand Knight Bill Nahorn III 209-474-0200 
Deputy Grand 
Knight 

Jesse Martin 209-475-8408 

Chaplain   
Chancellor Joseph Telena 209-456-3108 
Warden Patrick Lugo 209-242-6308 
Recorder Paul Shane 209-957-3161 
Treasurer Guillermo 

Cisneros 
209-712-0359 

Lecturer John Tucker 209-957-2618 
Advocate Freddie Vidrio 209-573-0585 
Inside Guard José Tarango 209-481-5865 
Outside Guard Angel Bustamante 209-631-7422 
1st –Year Trustee Thomas Stein 209-235-7007 
2nd –Year Trustee   
3rd –Year Trustee Albert Espinor, Jr. 209-351-3180 
Financial Secretary Emanuel Ponte 209-986-4658 
   
District Deputy Bill Nahorn III 209-474-0200 
Field Agent   

 

Events for January 2017: 
General Meetings 

Day Date Location Time 
Wednesday 11 St. Joachim 7:00 PM 

Wednesday 25 St. Joachim 7:00 PM 

Annual Crab Feed 
Saturday 14 Community 

Center, 
Presentation 

6:00 PM 
Cocktails 
7:00 PM 
Dinner 

San Francisco Walk for Life Bus 
Saturday 21 Presentation 

Church 
Lv: 7:00 AM 
Ret: 5:30 PM 
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